September 25, 2012

Matt Simpson

Saint Paul EMS Fire Department
645 Randolph Ave

Saint Paul MIN 55102

Dear Mr. Simpson:

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $100.00 given as a donation to
your department. Your program transported my husband, James Long,
onJuly 27, 2012 from Regions Hospital to our home as a Hospice
patient.

My husband asked me to send you this donation as thanks for your
kihd service to him.

Sinicerely,

Carole Lynne
1723 Burke Ave E
Maplewood MN 551089
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